The Hackettstown Recreation Commission convened Via Teleconference in open session 7:45 PM on June 15, 2020.  Chairperson Robert Salus announced that adequate notice of the time, place, and manner of this remote public Recreation Meeting, being conducted via teleconference including the means by which the public may observe and participate, has been provided in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act by:

1. Posting said notice on the Municipal Building bulletin board and front window of the Municipal Building; 
1. E-mailing said notice to the press and all others who have requested it;
1. Posting on the official Town website;
1. Transmission to residents via nixel notification.

Roll Call:  Present – Chairperson Robert Salus, Vice Chairperson John Mandick, Bill Baker, Brian Feeney, Jim Macaulay, Jim Pangallo, Director Joe Yapaola and Councilperson Matt Engelau

	       Absent – Frank Galka 

Jim Pangallo made a motion to approve the minutes of the May 18, 2020 meeting; Jim Macaulay seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Bill Baker made a motion to approve the bills as submitted; Brian Feeney seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Jim Macaulay made a motion to approve the following bill:  M&B Septic Service for portable toilets Tannery in the amount of $67.00 and Riverfront Park in the amount of $82.00; Jim Pangallo seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

John Mandick made a motion for a 3% salary increase for Recreation employees Bob Armstrong, Tony Wood, Charles Sutton and Mary Matusewicz; Jim Macaulay seconded the motion.
All were favor.

Recreation Director, Joe Yapaola reported the status of organized team practices as well as the schedule of fields for practice use.

Joe reported that a waiver of liability will need to be signed by all parents for each child for any organization that uses a recreation field agreeing they will follow COVID-19 guidelines. 

Criag Lutcza requested that Joe forward the waiver guidelines to him.

Joe informed the Commission that the Knights of Columbus Softball Tournament will be rescheduled for September or October.

Rob Edwards, Representative of Tiger Baseball, inquired about use of Riverfront or Dougherty Fields on weekends.
John Mandick made a motion to adjourn this meeting at 8:05 PM; Bill Baker seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Matusewicz
Secretary 


